
Jackson Water Precinct Monthly Meeting 
March 24th at 5:30 PM (Unofficial until approved)                                                            

Meeting held at the Whitney Center 
 

  
Attending:  Scott Hayes, Karl Meyers, Kevin Pratt, Michele Pratt, Francine Rowe, Kathleen Flammia                                          

  

Karl called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM.   

Monthly financials and checks were signed prior to meeting as we had to reschedule original meeting due 
to power outage early in the month.   

Reviewed minutes of the last meeting, no changes all approved. 

General discussion how to proceed with the properties that have concerns over trees that are on the 
water precinct’s properties and they have access.  Scott will review the wording on the letters and consult 
with Andy to assure we are covering what is required then make recommendations accordingly.  Scott will 
arrange to have both the property owners at the meeting to resolve these concerns. 
 
Michele asked if the Bennett check had been cashed?  Francine reported it had not yet been cashed.  It 
was suggested that Francine contact Karen Burton, Town Tax Collector to see if she has had any 
communication with her. 
 
Scott reported that the repairs of the water meters around town will begin shortly. 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 5:55 PM. 

 

The next meeting date is Monday, April 12, 2021 at 5:30 PM at the Water Precinct  

 

 

Submitted by:  Kathleen L. Flammia 

 


